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Sunday, May 1, 2022 

          11:00 am 

 

Worship - Hungry 

 

Welcome - Pastor Dave York 

 

Worship - All Who Are Thirsty 

 

New Testament Scripture – 1 Corinthians 11:23-26 

 

Worship - Jesus, Messiah 

 

Children’s Moment - Carla Wiegers 

 

Gospel Scripture – John 21:1-14 

 

Sermon – Come and Eat with Me - Pastor Dave York 

 

Prayer of Confession and Words of Assurance 

 

Great Thanksgiving and Lord’s Prayer 

 

Offering 

 

Next Steps 

 

Closing Song - The Way 

 

Benediction 

 

 

 

 

http://www.fumclvks.org


Pat Snow,  Sheryl Reddell,   

 

Monday, May 2 
1:00 pm AIR Ministry 
 

Tuesday, May 3 
10:00 am Women’s Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, May 4 
3:45 pm  Wonderful Wednesday 
5:30 pm The Gathering potluck 
6:30 pm  Choir 
 

Thursday, May 5 
8:30 am Staff Meeting 
 

Saturday, May 7 
10:00 am Community Art Festival 
11:00 am Samaritan’s Buffet 
 
 
 

The HUB is a UMC food pantry in Argentine. In May 
we are collecting canned soup, ramen noodles and 
any type of canned beans. You can bring the items to 
the  office or put them in the wooden box in the foyer.    

On Tuesday, May 10, the church staff want to 
have lunch with YOU!  We are meeting at The 
Depot, at 781 Shawnee Street at noon.  
Please come and join us.  Each person is  
responsible for their own meal.  

Plans are underway for VBS June 13-17.  
Kids from 3 - 12 will learn about Joseph 
and his family and how God saved a whole 
nation from a famine.  We will need lots of 
volunteers.  Kids and volunteers can      
register at vbspro.events/p/fumclvks2022  

We need many volunteers for 

our Community Art Festival. 
There’s a sign up sheet in the foyer.  
Even a few hours will help. It’s a 
great event for families. There will 
be craft booths, live entertainment, 
food and kids activities.  For more 
information, contact Sandy at 
swood@fumclvks.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Every Wednesday night there is a 
potluck at 5:30 pm for everyone.  
Please bring something to share 
and join us.  

Online giving is available at fumclvks.org/
product/give. If you have set up online giving, 
please check to see if you have received an 
email receipt. Sometimes the  system needs to 
be refreshed.  If you have a problem contact 
Steven Shade at sshade@fumclvks.org 

     All Music Sunday will be May 15.  It will include 
choir, bells, and praise team for both services. If you’re 
interested in joining the choir contact Kathy McKinley 
at texMcK@aol.com. 
     The choir will also be singing  with other community 
choirs at Bethel AMEs Choir Jubilee May 14 at 3 pm.  
You are welcome to join us.  

The church is in need of volunteers to keep the 
nursery staffed, especially over the summer.  If 
you love babies, contact Nancy Shade to learn 
about volunteering nshade@fumclvks.org. 

We will honor our graduates at a breakfast 
in the  Fellowship Hall on May 22 at 9:30 
am.  Then we will honor graduates with a 
slide show at first service and graduates 
in person for second service.  If you know 
someone graduating, please let Sandy  
know at swood@fumclvks.org. 


